Earth Removal Committee
Minutes of 1/29/20

In attendance: Chairman J. Garretson, M. Harrison, R. Ieronimo,
J. Nauen, J. Shurtleff & D. Ward

Absent: none
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

Minutes of previous Meetings
Approval of Minutes for 12/18/19 were postponed until the next
meeting.

Review of Earth Removal Account
Chairman Garretson stated that Ms. Whittemore mailed out reminder

notices for permit holders who have not submitted the final quarter.

Activity Discussion

Chairman Garretson discussed a complaint to the SLT site where dust on
the pond was reported by an abutter; high winds were a factor.

Chairman Garretson contacted SLT and indicated that a large face was
present on the site along with sorting activity. A site visit was scheduled
for the Earth Removal Committee on February 15th, 2020.

Chairman Garretson stated a possible future permit for Mr. Foley.
Discussion ensued regarding JB Bridge Road, number of trucks, possible
exit routes and the concern over the weight limit on the bridge. No
permit has been received to date. Chairman Garretson stated that Mr.
Gibbs of Makepeace is considering another permit around the outside
edge for solar panels. GAF is working on the plans.

Spring site visit schedule

The Committee scheduled to meet on February 15, 2020 at 8 am at the
SLT site and continue to visit Mr. Johnson, Route 44, Mr. Fernandes and
Mr. Brolin.



New Business
As stated in the Activity discussion.

Adjourn
The next meeting is scheduled for February 26th at 7 pm in meeting

room 4.

Mr. Ieronimo motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Ward and the
remaining Committee members were in agreement. Unanimous.
Vote: 610 0 |

The meeting ended at 7:36 pm.

Respe?}ly submitted,
Dar

¢ Whittemore, Earth Removal Secretary




